
      

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday March 16th, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

We understand that over the last few days, families are being overwhelmed with 
news in regards to COVID-19.  We have been closely monitoring this information, as 
well as updates from the Ministry of Education and from the Region of Halton.   
 

Based on the recommendation of the Ontario Chief Medical Officer of Health, all 
campuses of Hopedale Montessori School will be closed effective immediately. At the 
moment, we will be following the Ministry of Education’s directive and remaining 
closed until Monday April 6th, 2020.  We will continue to review this date as we receive 
more information. 

 
During this closure, we ask that you continue to follow government issued social 

distancing, self-isolation and self-quarantine protocols.  Families that are travelling must 
self-isolate for 14 days before returning to school.   

 
These are difficult and unpreceded times. As things continue to unfold and as we 

begin to fully understand and evaluate the impact of this pandemic, we will communicate 
with families and provide updates as we have them. It is our sincere hope that by 
adhering to these measures, we will emerge as a stronger, safer and tighter-knit 
community.  We are truly sorry for the inconvenience that our closure may cause. 

 
 
Please stay safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hopedale Montessori School 
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